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/
· Recommendations on the Management Study

Ambassador Ellsworth John, Permanent Representative of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines and Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs, presented the report (CP/CAAP-2699/04 rev. 1), which contains the recommendations on the Final Report of the Deloitte & Touche consulting firm.  The Permanent Council took note of the report and of the recommendations put forward by delegations.  The Council also endorsed the Committee’s recommendations.

· Special meeting of the Permanent Council on “Access to Public Information: Strengthening of Democracy”
The Council considered the report on the special meeting of the Permanent Council on “Access to Public Information: Strengthening of Democracy” (CP/doc.3884/04), presented by the Chair of the Council in compliance with resolution AG/RES. 1932 (XXXIII-O/03).  In addition, the Council heard presentations on this topic by the Special Rapporteur for Freedom of Expression of the IACHR, the Executive Coordinator of the UPD, the Director of the Department of International Law of the Secretariat for Legal Affairs, and the Executive Director of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development.  Some delegations expressed a need for additional consultations on this subject.  The Council therefore decided:
· To take note of the information presented by the representatives of the Secretariat and of the comments by the delegations.

· Transmit the draft program to the General Committee for continued study.

· Reaffirm the decision by the Permanent Council that the special meeting is to be held in the second quarter of the year.

· Report of the Head of the Electoral Observation Mission for the General Elections in Panama (May 2004)

The Council took note of the preliminary oral report provided by Dr. Moisés Benamor, Head of the Electoral Observation Mission for the General Elections in Panama, and of the comments by Ambassador Juan Manuel Castulovich, Permanent Representative of that country.
· Invitations to the thirty-fourth regular session of the General Assembly for which authorization by the Permanent Council is required
The Permanent Council authorized the Secretary General to extend invitations to those organizations that, having been cleared with the host country, are listed in the document “General Secretariat Memorandum on Invitations to the Thirty-fourth Regular Session of the General Assembly for Which Authorization by the Permanent Council Is Required” (CP/doc.3863/04 add.1). 
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The Council decided that the special guests to which Article 10 of the Rules of Procedure of the General Assembly refers could accredit a maximum of two representatives per organization.

· Farewell

The Council publicly recognized the work of Dr. Ronald Scheman, Director General of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development, and decided to draft a resolution attesting to its appreciation [CP/RES. 866 (1418/04)].
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�.	Statements and comments by delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1418/04.
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